
Flash Traffic #11-09-2022: USS Arizona (SSN-803) Keel Laying Event 

Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:  #11-09-2022 

Date:      11/22/2022 

Subject:  USS Arizona (SSN-803) Keel Laying Viewing 
Ceremony 

  

The ceremony is on December 7th for the obvious reason.  The event doors open at 0830 
and the ceremony is scheduled to commence 0900.  The event will be held at the City of 
Gilbert’s Public Safety Training Facility located at 6860 S. Power Rd., Gilbert, AZ, 85297. 

The Pearl Harbor Day Celebration is on the same day.  Ergo, divide and conquer will 
have to be our strategy that day.  Joe Trotter is leading the team for the Keel Laying 
event. 

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 

  

  

  

  

 
 
----- End forwarded message ----- 

 


